Homework Feedback from Parents
Only 25% of parents completed and returned the questionnaire.
What do you like about the homework?

Parents said that the variety of tasks on offer was good and the fact that they could spread them out when time suited them was also a positive factor.  Parents said that because the children could choose which tasks to complete they were more enthusiastic about completing homework than ever before.  They liked that they could work together with parents and with siblings in the same class.  Another benefit was that it helped to develop independent learning skills and that the children were more self-motivated.
Are there any things that you don’t like?

Some parents said that the homework tasks required a lot of parental involvement.  It was mentioned that there wasn’t a lot of feedback from teachers, especially when it was a craft-based activity.  One parent said that they would like to know more about what the children were doing in literacy and numeracy so that they could help them with that as well.  Too many similar activities were on offer and no time guidance on how long should be spent on each task. Some parents found that having to work to a deadline was more motivating for their child rather than having all term to complete tasks.  
Would you like to go back to the weekly literacy and numeracy homework or keep the new grids?

90% of the parents who returned the questionnaire said that they preferred the new grids.  
What do you think of the choice of activities?  Is there enough variety?  Is there anything that you would like on there but isn’t on offer?

Most parents said that they thought there was a good choice of activities.  Although more maths activities would be appreciated.  Parents wanted to see more feedback from teachers when the children had completed the tasks. 
Responding to Results of the Questionnaire

Parental Involvement
Parents agreed when they signed the home-school agreement to support and encourage their children to complete homework tasks.  Rather than look upon the homework tasks as a chore, try to find a short amount of time each week to work on the projects together.  

Feedback from teachers

Feedback for homework tasks, especially craft based tasks would usually be given verbally.  However, so that parents know that they have been seen by the teacher we will discuss the possibility of sending homework certificates and stickers for the children to bring home. 
More Literacy and Maths
Year Two and Three children bring home a weekly newsletter explaining what they are covering in class each week.  We will discuss the possibility of this being rolled out through that school.  Long and medium term curriculum plans can be viewed on the school website, these outline which areas we are covering through the year.  Parents have also had copies of the Age Related Expectations.  The children in most year groups are set weekly Mathletics tasks.  We would encourage all children to complete these as they consolidate learning in class.  
Range of Tasks

We try to offer a range of tasks so that they will appeal to all children.  

Children in Reception and Year One and Year Six children were not included in this survey.  Children in Reception and Year One should be reading daily, learning phonic sounds and spellings.  Year Six children are set weekly homework as preparation for moving on to Secondary education. 
